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Swimming at St Paul’s – Year 6 
March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the Physical Education Curriculum, Year 6 will be going swimming from April to July 
this academic year 
Lessons will take place every Thursday afternoon at St Peter’s Centre, Burnley and as this is part 
of the National Curriculum there is no cost for this. Children will travel by coach and will return 
by the end of the school day. 
 
The first lesson will take place on Thursday 20th April 2017. 
 
In line with our school policy, the following information regarding kit must be adhered to: 
 

• Boys are expected to wear plain fitted swim trunks. No baggy shorts are allowed. In the 
case where your son has long hair, this should be secured in a plain swim cap. 

 

• Girls should wear a plain one piece swimming costume and a plain swim cap to secure 
hair back. 

 
It is your child’s responsibility to remember their kit each week and as these lessons are part of 
the required education, the school will implement reminders to children who repeatedly forget 
their kit. 
 
Children do not need to bring any toiletries as there will not be time to shower before returning 
to school. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this arrangement, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school. 
 
Thank you  
 
Mrs Lee 
Class teacher/PE Subject Leader 
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